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Mr. White’s Newsletter (continued)

September 6-9, 2005


I hope that you all had a nice and restful weekend!!! 
Reminders: 
Word Study Words started last week – our test will be Thursday of each week – please remember to study those each night. Thanks. 

The second payment of $28.50 for the 4-H fieldtrip is due by Tuesday, October 2nd. The last payment of $28.50 will be due by Wednesday, October 31st. Our class will be leaving the school on Nov. 6th and returning to school on Nov. 7th.  It will be a fun and exciting fieldtrip. Thanks. 
Kona Ice will be Friday, October 5th – please send $2.00 if you want your child to purchase Kona Ice (unless you have already purchased a Kona Ice card).  Thanks. 

The Homework Math Calendar is starting this month and will be coming home today. They can work at their own pace and it will be due the first day of the next month (Nov. 1st). I will not accept them early – this is to try to teach them some responsibility in keeping up with assignments (and not losing them).  Thanks. 

Weekly DMR Homework will also be coming home today to reinforce what we are doing each day in class for DMR – this is to try to help students have extra practice on some basic skills and to help them on their test on Friday. This homework will be due each Friday. Thanks. 
 Your child should have an AR book to read nightly. 
If you need to meet with me, you can call the office at 682-6500. You can also email me at jwhite @shelbyed.k12.al.us. My normal conference time is 10:30-11:00 daily. 
It is essential to know your multiplication facts for 4th grade math. They will not be successful in 4th grade math if they do not know their multiplication facts. Please make sure that your child is learning their multiplication facts (focus on facts 0-9). They should be studying them nightly. 
If possible, please send the $15.00 donation! This will be used to buy educational supplies for our room as well as supplies for projects we will be working on during the year.  We will also be purchasing National Geographic Explorer subscriptions for science and Alabama Studies Weekly subscriptions for social studies. These are both yearly subscriptions and are linked to the Alabama Course of Study. Thanks to the parents who already sent the money!

WORD STUDY WORDS

(variant vowels / diphthongs)
1. join
2. employ

3. fault

4. dawned

5. taught

6. cloudy

7. crowd

8. pew

9. shampoo

10. avenue

Weekly Homework:
Our children MUST know their multiplication facts for them to be successful in 4th grade math. PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE be studying them nightly with your child so they can have a productive year in math (just focus on facts 0-9). They will review them regularly through a computer program called FASTTMATH here at school but they need to also review them at home. Thank you in advance for all of your help with this.

Monday- Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.

Tuesday- Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.

Wednesday- Study for your word study test. Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Thursday- Study for your DMR quiz. Study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Friday- DMR Homework Due!!! Please try to study your facts for 30 minutes and try to read at least one hour this weekend. Enjoy your weekend (((
Email: jwhite@shelbyed.k12.al.us
Please study your multiplication facts nightly!!!
Please remember to ask your child for all notes, reminders, and newsletters each Monday!!!!
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